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Attention Personal Care Services Providers: 

Effective with dates of service on or after June 1, 2014, Louisiana Medicaid will no longer require the 
parent or guardian to be present in the home for minor children receiving EPSDT – Personal Care Services.     

For questions related to this information, please contact Molina Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040. 


